
Draft Lake Management Plan for Big Blake Lake Available for Public Review and Comment  

The public is invited to review and provide comments on the lake management plan for Big 

Blake Lake.  A hard copy of the plan is available at the Balsam Lake and Luck Public Libraries and 

an online version is available on the Big Blake Lake District website (http://blakelake.org/) and 

the Polk County Land and Water Resources Department website 

(www.co.polk.wi.us\landwaterreports).  Comments and suggestions should be submitted in 

writing or email and received by Friday, November 21, 2016 to ensure that they are given proper 

consideration in the final plan. No telephone messages will be considered. Anyone interested in 

providing input should contact Katelin Anderson at 100 Polk County Plaza-Ste 120, Balsam Lake, 

WI 54810 or katelin.anderson@co.polk.wi.us. 
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